
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday, 09 September 2022 

Welcome to Year 3! 
It has been a pleasure to teach your daughters this week! We are in awe of their dedication 
and commitment to learning the new rules, routines and expectations of Winterbourne Junior 
Girls School. They certainly are fast learners and have keenness to learn and succeed in 
Year 3.  
 
Homework: Weekly homework will always be mentioned in the weekly newsletter. Please 
see the table below and read the due dates carefully.  

Her Majesty, The Queen 

1926-2022 

We are saddened to hear about the passing of Her Majesty, 
The Queen, Elizabeth II. She will be remembered for her stead-
fast loyalty and service to the nation.  

The Queen, has died peacefully, aged 96, marking an end to 
her historic reign. Queen Elizabeth II was Britain’s longest-
serving monarch, overtaking her great, great grandmother, 
Queen Victoria.  

We join the country in mourning the death of Her Majesty, The 
Queen. We send our deepest sympathies to the Royal Family. 

Visit our social media: 

Twitter: @wjgsS / In-
stagram: 
@winterbournejunior 
girlsschool 

3.1: Areesha 

3.3: Irina  

Reading  

Certificates 

Watch this space! We 

will be giving out read-

ing certificates to girls 

who achieve 90% or 

over in their accelerated 

reader quizzes. We will 

provide their username 

and passwords next 

Monday. 

3.1: 3.1 Class & Suma-

ya 

3.3: 3.3 Class & Kaitlyn 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  12/09/2022 Due: 

Maths CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 1 14/09/2022 

English CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 1 14/09/2022 

Spelling — learn Week 2 Spelling Words. 16/09/2022 

Cultural Heritage Week 

This week, the girls have ex-
plored their family heritages 
through researching at home 
and at school using the Atlas 
and chrome books. They 
worked hard to compile a fact 
file about England and another 
country/continent their heritage 
is from, before creating a class 
version of the book, Two Coun-
tries: One Me.  

The girls also shared their family heritage poster 
with the class. We were extremely impressed 
with their presentation skills. 

REMINDER 

We look forward to seeing you at Year 
3’s Winterbourne Expects Parents Even-
ing on Thursday 15th September 2022, 
4:00 to 4:45 PM. 

Please note, this will be face to face. 

PE KITS 

PE lessons will be every 
Wednesday & Friday. There-
fore, we advise the girls keep their PE 
kits in school at all times. The girls 
should not wear their PE kits to school.  

Value of the month: 

Self 


